UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

February 12, 2016

Mr. Robin DelLaBarre

Office of Nuclear Energy,
Safety & Security Affairs

Room 3320 HST

Bureau of International Security
& Nonproliferation

U.S. Department of State

2201 C Street, NW

Washington, DC 20520

Dear Mr. DelLaBarre:

Enclosed for you information are the reports listing the Title 10 of the Code of Federal
Regulations, Part 110 Non-Appendix P, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission export and import
cases which were completed and received during the month of January 2016.

In summary, three licensing cases were completed and three license applications were
received. As of the date of this letter, 39 Non-Appendix P export and import cases are pending
final issuance. The Office of International Programs will continue our review of the existing
pending cases that do not require Executive Branch views. We understand that, for most of the
pending cases listed in the report, the Executive Branch is waiting for foreign government
assurances as required by the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended by the Nuclear
Non-Proliferation Act of 1978.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey B. Miller, Acting Deputy Director
Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
January 2016 Reports

Ce:

P. Dessaules, DOE/NMMSS S. Clagett, DOC SGIT_FileStation@iaea.org
R. Goorevich, DOE/NNSA J. Norles, DOE/NNSA D. Hanks, NMSS/FCSE

K. Strangis, DOE/NNSA E. Sauls, DTRA R. Bennett, DHS/CBP

J. Daniel, UNVIE O. Toigo, DHS/CBP E. Border, DOE/NNSA

A. Sunshine, UNVIE B. Jonas, IAEA



